
 

 

 
         Date: 12 Mar 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

We are excited to invite you to an important presentation of Kowloon Junior School's 3-Year 
Strategic Plan. This plan outlines our vision, goals, and strategies for continuing to provide an 
exceptional educational experience for our students. 
 
We understand that our parent community has busy schedules, so we are offering two convenient 
options to attend this presentation: 
 
Face-to-Face Meeting: 
Date: Tuesday, 25th March 
Time: 8:30am 
Location: School Hall 
 
Virtual Meeting via Zoom: 
Date: Tuesday, 25th March 
Time: 5:15pm 
Link to follow 
 
Both sessions will last approximately 25 minutes and will cover the same content. This is a valuable 
opportunity for you to gain insight into the future direction of our school 
 
We encourage you to attend one of these sessions to stay informed about our school's future and to 
be an active part of your child's educational experience at KJS. 
 
To help us plan accordingly, please register here if you intend to join the session. 

Kind Regards, 
Gavin MacGregor 
Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/HeLGop2Dh2A7rV8X9

